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ISSUE: DEVELOPMENTAL DISABILITIES 

     Senator Jack M. Martins (R-7th Senate District) recently visited Spectrum Designs

Foundation in Port Washington to congratulate Brent Matthew Lillard on receiving the

William B. Joslin Outstanding Performance Award from New York State Industries for the

Disabled. Brent was nominated for the award by the Foundation, which aims to provide

gainful employment and meaningful work opportunities to individuals with autism, for all

his hard work and the crucial role he plays there.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/developmental-disabilities


     Senator Martins (third left) is pictured with (l-r): Patrick Bardsley, President & Co-Founder

of Spectrum Design, Town of North Hempstead Councilwoman Dina DeGiorgio, Nassau

County Executive Ed Mangano, Brent Matthew Lillard, Town of North Hempstead

Supervisor Judi Bosworth, Jim Ring, Account Executive NYSID, Stella Spanakos, Co-Founder

Spectrum Designs, Jennifer M. Lawrence, NYSID Manager Corporate Communications, and

Nicole Sugrue, Co-Founder Spectrum Design.


